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9th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Election of Parent Local Advisor 

You will recall that I wrote to you a short while ago notifying you a ballot would be held to 
elect one Parent Local Advisor to the school's Local Advisory Board. 

I am writing now as the Returning Officer to advise you that voting closed today, 9th 
February 2024 at 10am with 221 valid ballots received in total. There were no invalid ballots.  

The candidates received the following votes: 

Theoni Georgiou: 126 votes 

Shirley McCulloch: 95 votes 

I am pleased to confirm therefore that Theoni Georgiou has been duly elected as a parent 
Local Advisor of The Emmbrook School as from today for a four-year term. 

I would like to thank all candidates for supporting our school by standing and welcome 
Theoni to our school’s Local Advisory Board. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Nick McSweeney 

Headteacher and Returning Officer 
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